
 

 

BACKGROUND/EXPLANATION:  

This bill would limit the range of city-owned take-home vehicles such that a user of a city-owned take-

home vehicle would be allowed to drive the vehicle solely within the confines of Baltimore City.  
 

DGS would defer to the Office of the City Administrator on any proposed exclusions and exceptions to 

this bill. 
 

COMMENTS:   

The Department of General Services does not expect any fiscal impact for the agency, associated with the 

identified bill.  

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION:   

For the reasons identified above, the Department of General Services does not oppose City Council Bill 

21-0157. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact DGS’ Legislative Liaison Annie Fullas at 

annie.fullas@baltimorecity.gov or at 667-208-0380. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chichi Nyagah-Nash 

Director, DGS 

Chichi Nyagah-Nash, Director   
  
Department of General Services   
200 N. Holliday Street, Rm 800   
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The Honorable President and Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400, 100 North Holliday Street 
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